One June 26, 2006, Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding Agenda Item PD1-$50,000 Contribution from Palm Beach Community College: 

REQUEST:  How will the mentors be chosen?

RESPONSE:  The district's National Board Certified Teachers were invited to participate.  Forty-one of them responded and are involved in the training to serve as alternative certification on-line mentors.
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